Dear Reader,

[bookmark: _GoBack]In this issue, we excited to be presenting articles from authors across the globe, from Brazil to California, on a wonderful variety of topics from decolonizing state capture in South Africa to the language of the Inga Stone. We would like to thank those who have contributed to the issue and encourage those who have not yet done so to get involved. If something you read here elicits a response within you, write in! We will be publishing any interesting responses to these articles in our next issue.

We are constantly looking to evolve as a journal and, as such, are open to all and any feedback. We look forward to your comments and suggestions for how to improve our publication further over the coming months and years.

Many thanks, and keep reading,

Emily Wigoder 
Editor-in-chief, JOUHS
